
March 4, 2021  

 

AASHE STARS Review Team  

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education  

AASHE  

2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102 

Philadelphia, PA 19103  

 

 

Dear STARS Review Team, 

 

I, Sahira Zaheen, affirm that the Sustainability Tracking, Assessment and Rating System 

(STARS) version 2.2 report, that has been submitted by Seattle University has been 

reviewed by me. I am a graduate student at Seattle University and completed the internal 

review process.  

 

The institution had collected and analyzed all the data for each credit. Students and faculties 

have assured the integrity of the data by multiple cross-checking. Then the data have been 

provided to me to review with regards to following the AASHE technical manual. I affirm that 

the report has been reviewed in full and all identified inconsistencies and errors have been 

successfully addressed and with the institution’s clarification have been verified prior to 

submitting it to AASHE.  

 

Sincerely,  

Sahira Zaheen 

MSBA Candidate | Class of 2021 

Seattle University | Albers School of Business & Economics 

szaheen@seattleu.edu | 347.334.2834 

 


